Sample messages for Cable TV scrolling newsfeed

Parents: Has your incoming 7th grader gotten a Tdap booster shot yet? A recent law makes this mandatory for next fall. Beat the rush! Get your kids vaccinated right away. Visit www.ShotsforSchool.org.

NEW RULE FORSCHOOL! All 7th graders are required to get a Tdap booster shot before starting school this fall. Ask your child’s school how you need to show proof of vaccination. Visit www.ShotsforSchool.org.

